
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to inform Rural Property Owners 
that Council will not be holding a 1080 baiting program this year. 

 
At a recent meeting of Council it was decided that to run an 

effective coordinated program across the whole shire and the 
unavailability of accredited resources, Council would not be in a 
position to logistically run an approved coordinated1080 baiting 

program prior to the onset of the wet season. 
 

If Property Owners still wish to bait for wild dogs, they can still do so 
by utilising the likes of K9 or Doggone Manufactured Baits. 

 
Council apologise for the inconvenience that this has caused and 

looks forward to a productive 1080 baiting program in 2021. 

 
If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to 

contact Council on 4079 9090 

 
 
 
   
 
Ken Timms  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN Q 4871 


